
 

 
 
 
4 March 2020  

 
Dear parent/guardian 
 
Queen’s University Belfast will be holding a Science at Queen’s Parents’ Evening on 
Wednesday 11th March from 6.00pm – 9.30pm in the Whitla Hall at Queen’s for pupils in 
Years 11, 12 and 13 and their parents/ guardians.  
 
This event is targeted at students in Years 11, 12 and 13 who are currently studying or likely 
to study any of the following subjects: 
 

 Archaeology and Palaeoecology  

 Biological Sciences 

 Biomedical Sciences 

 Chemistry 

 Geography 

 Mathematics 

 Physics 

 Pharmacy 

 Pharmaceutical Sciences  

 Pharmaceutical Biotechnology  

 Planning  

 Psychology  
 
Science impacts on every part of our daily lives and the aim of this event is to dispel some of 
the myths that exist about pursuing a career in this field. There is a high demand for 
graduates in Northern Ireland, GB and globally.  
 
At this event, students and their parents/ guardians will have the opportunity to explore the 
range of science disciplines side by side. They will hear from current students, graduates and 
academic staff about the reasons why they should consider doing a Science-based degree. 
The Student Hub at this event will afford attendees the opportunity to chat with current 
Queen’s students regarding their course experiences and to view demonstrations of some 
of the projects they have been working on. There will also be representatives from a 
selection of companies available throughout the evening to discuss the many opportunities 
both during and after graduation.  



 
Guests are welcome to arrive from 6pm and the scheduled subject talks commence at 7pm.  
 
To find out more and to register to attend, go to: http://go.qub.ac.uk/QUBScience      
 
GCS Careers Department  
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